Meet the teacher

Mrs. Sorensen

My name is Kati Sorensen. I am very excited to be teaching 3rd grade at Highland this year! This is my fourth year teaching and my first year at Highland. My husband, Brian, and I have two grown sons: Daniel (married to Hali) and Zack. We have one daughter, Emilee (16). My favorite activities are hiking, biking, and spending time outdoors with my family.



CONTACT INFORMATION

I believe it is important for parents and teachers to work together. Please contact me with any questions or concerns throughout the year.

Email:

karen.sorensen@evsck12.com
Highland Elementary
office phone number:
(812) 867-6401

To stay up to date with all of our class happenings, read our weekly newsletter (Fridays) and visit our classroom website at:

http://highlandthirdgrade.weebly.com/

A Few of my favorite things:

